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Dear Parents                                                                                                          16th September 2021 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in joining our Design Technology club for Year 5. As part of this 

club, pupils will become familiar with using ‘Crumble’ to control their products. This will take place weekly 

on a Thursday between 3:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. and will start on Thursday 23rd September.  

 

The club will be led by Miss Neate. Please be aware that there are limited spaces available and your 

child will be informed whether they have a space by Monday 20th September.  

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the permission slip at the end of this letter 

and return it to me as soon as possible.  Children will not be able to attend unless I have their 

permission slip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Neate    

(Year 5 Lead)   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ------------------------------- 
FAO: Miss Neate 
 
  
I give permission for ____________________________________Class _____________________________                                  

to attend Design Technology club on a Thursday between 3:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

 
 
Signed _______________________________ (Parent) 

 
Please return the slip to your class teacher by Friday 17th September 

 


